
Dates to Know 

Wednesday April 19th, noon 
Air and Share 
Mercer Office 12 noon 
 
Wednesday April 19th, 5:30pm 
Information Session with Jill 
Mercer Office 
1450 Parkside Ave, Suite 22 
Ewing, NJ 08638 
 
Thursday April 20th, 1pm 
Information Session with Harry 
Emergency Services Training Center 
53 Academy Drive 
Westampton, NJ 08060 
 
Thursday April 27th, 10am 
Information Session with Jill 
Mercer Office 
1450 Parkside Ave, Suite 22 
Ewing, NJ 08638 
 
Thursday April 27th, 5:30-8:30pm 
Educational Advocacy Training 
Jury Assembly Room  
49 Rancocas Road 
Mt. Holly, NJ 08060 
 
Saturday April 29th, 6-10pm 
CASA Jumpin’ Jazz Gala 
Greenacres Country Club 
2170 Lawrenceville Road 
Lawrenceville, NJ 08648 
 

CASA Office Volunteer Appreciation 

April 25th, 12pm or 5:30pm, Mercer office and Burlington Jury Assembly Room 

 

Tuesday April 25th will be CASA Volunteer Appreciation 
Day. Volunteers can RSVP to Brittany for either the 12-
2pm lunch in the Mercer office or 5:30-7:30 dinner in the 
Burlington Jury Assembly Room. RSVP’s must be 

received by Friday, April 21st. 

The Superior Court of New Jersey, Burlington Vicinage 

May 9th, 5:30pm, Mount Laurel 

 

Tuesday, May 9th at 5:30pm, the Burlington Vicinage is hosting a 
Volunteer  Appreciation Dinner at Carlucci’s  Waterfront. Located 
at 876 Centerton Road, Mount Laurel, New Jersey 08054. Guests 
are welcome at a charge of $20 per person, cash only. Please 
RSVP RSVP no later than May 1st to Brittany as well as Suzanne 
Maffei, 609-518-2596. 
 

The Superior Court of New Jersey, Mercer Vicinage 

May 10th, 5:30pm, Ewing 

Wednesday, May 10th at 5:30pm, the Mercer Vicinage is hosting a 
Volunteer Appreciation Dinner at Mountain View Golf Course 850 
Bear Tavern Road, Ewing NJ 08628. Invitations are available on a 
first come, first serve basis. If you would like to attend please 
RSVP to Brittany. 

Last Call! 

Would you like to show your appreciation for an advocate?  

We still have space for  wording in our gala program!  

Email Brittany for details by Wednesday April 19th. 

Volunteer Appreciation! 


